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March 2021 

 

Parents/Carers of   

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Offer of Place in Year 7 September 2021 

 

We have recently been notified by Lancashire County Council that your child has been offered a 

place with us in September. 

 

We are delighted you have chosen to send your child to our school and we offer a very warm 

welcome and hope that they enjoy their time with us and work hard to achieve their potential. 

 

Towards the end of April, you will receive further information from us which will contain  

 

• a link to complete our online admission form.  This can be completed any time but must be 

received by us completed by 31st May at the latest.   

• a link to our Admissions Booklet which you will need to have read before completing the 

admission form.   

• further information about two key dates - a Parents’ Evening that will be held virtually on 

Thursday 24th June and an Induction Day for your child on Monday 5th July.   

 

Please note that all letters and communications in school are delivered electronically.  This 

information and all future information will be sent to you via the email address that you provided to 

Lancashire County Council when you made your application for a secondary school place.  If your 

email address has changed, please let us know as a matter of urgency so we can be sure you 

receive all correspondence. 

 

In the meantime, I hope your child is pleased and excited to be joining us and beginning a new 

chapter in their education. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Miss S Asquith 

Headteacher 


